http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=71752

Tecumseh assisted living facility closing
(KLZA)-- Owners of Ridgeview Towers Assisted Living in Tecumseh had
announced the business is closing due to financial hardships.

The Tecumseh Chieftan reported residents of the facility and their families were
notified April 16th of the closing.

Thirty-Day termination noticies were sent to the residents.

Staff members are working with families to find places for all residents.
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